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PNA details 

Date PNA Published March 2018 

Supplementary Statement Number 01 

 
Type of change 

New opening  

Pharmacy closure  

Pharmacy relocation  

Change in opening hours  

Change in ownership  

Change in service provided  

Additional distance selling pharmacy  

 
Details of change 

Details of the closure The following pharmacy contractor has withdrawn 
from the Pharmaceutical List (pharmacy has 
closed):  
 
Lloyds Pharmacy 
Sainsbury’s Store, 241-279 Finchley Road, Swiss 
Cottage, London, NW3 6LU  

Date of change 18 May 2018 

Impacts of the change We do not anticipate the closure of the 
pharmacy will result in a gap in provision.  
There are three alternative pharmacies located 
less than 0.5 mile away which offer similar 
services to the closed pharmacy and are 
accessible by public transport.  There remains 
one pharmacy in the locality offering extended 
hours.   

 

It is deemed that a revised PNA would be a disproportionate response to the 
changes outlined in this Supplementary Statement. 
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This supplementary statement to the Camden Pharmaceutical Needs Assessment 
is issued in accordance with section 6(3) in Part 2 of the NHS (Pharmaceutical and 
Local Pharmaceutical Services) Regulations 2013. 

 

Supplementary statement approved by: Julie Billett, Director of Public Health, 

Camden Council  

Date of approval: 26/11/2018         

Date of issue: 26/11/18

 


